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 My hope and prayer for you this New Year:

 - That the single, most significant dimension of life is your relationship with Christ the Source of Goodness found in our
sacraments and who never ceases to sing love songs to your soul with mercy and love; 

- That you find meaning, purpose, and vitality in what you do daily,

- That you treasure your loved ones and let them know how dear they are to you, 

- That you make choices and decisions that reflect your truest self, 

- That you look in the mirror at least once a day and smile in happy amazement, 

- That you remember relationships are what count above all else – more than work or money, or all the material things we
spend so much time tending, 

- That you live in an uncluttered manner, enjoying the freedom to be content, 

- That you keep your sense of humor when things don’t go the way you want, - That you find adventure in each new day and
marvel at the wonders of creation which constantly present themselves to you, 

- That you never give up on yourself when others turn away or do not understand, 

- That you are attentive to the health of your body, mind and spirit, 

- That you take risks and accept the growth-full challenges that come to you, 

- That you draw on your inner strength and resiliency when you are in need, 

- That you carry peace within yourself, allowing it to slip into the hearts of others so our planet becomes a place where
violence, division, and war are no more. 

New Year’s Prayer 
God of this new year, we are walking into mystery. We face the future, not knowing what the days and months will bring to us
or how we will respond. Be love in us as we journey. May we welcome all who come our way. Deepen our faith to see all of life
through your eyes. Fill us with hope and an abiding trust that you dwell in us amid all our joys and sorrows. Thank you for the
treasure of our faith life. Thank you for the gift of being able to rise each day with the assurance of your walking through the
day with us. God of this near year, we praise you. AMEN. 
~Joyce Rupp 

As we begin another year, may we reflect on our past remembrances and graces and move into 2025 with many blessings of
hope. 

Peace, Fr. Cool 

PS- Only 10:30 am mass on Jan 12th and Jan 19th

January 5th, 2025 - The Epiphany of the Lord
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Give to our Collection

Via Venmo

Newman relies on the generous support of Alumni, Parents,
Local Residents, and Students for 90% of our budget.  Your

support of our Sunday collection is deeply appreciated!

Mass Intention: Fr. John Crowley and Robert Kubiak

Construction for the Mack Catholic Center is scheduled
to begin on February 18th and be completed by October

31st.  We will be completing our fundraising efforts
during this time.  Stained glass images shown are 
the ‘Tree of Life’ and  ‘Dandelion’ windows for the

Chapel. The crucifix, ambo/lectern, altar and presider
chair, a station of the cross are shown as designed.  Six
stained glass windows on the side of the chapel are being

added to the design. The windows and other naming
opportunities remain.  If you are interested in supporting

this historic project at at any level please 
speak with Fr. Cool  


